Fang Shengquan Suozhang
Head of Longquanyi District Detention Centre
Longdou Nanlu Longquanyi Qu
Chengdu, Sichuan 610100

People's Republic of China


Dear Director, 

This letter is to express my grave concern over the well-being of Li Xiaobo, who is imprisoned in the  Longquanyi District Detention Centre. Li Xiaobo was arrested in 2014 for distributing leaflets about the Falun Gong movement and later sentenced to eight years imprisonment for “using a heretical organization to subvert the law”, although he was simply exercising his right to freedom of expression. He suffers from multiple health problems, for which he is not receiving the treatment he needs. Also, Li Xiaobo reported being tortured and beaten while in detention previously.

Thus I ask the Chinese authorities to immediately and unconditionally release Li Xiaobo. Furthermore, I urge you to ensure that he receives adequate medical treatment, unfettered access to a lawyer, and is protected from torture and other ill-treatment while in detention.

Thank you for you attention to this matter.
Sincerely,

